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	22 February 2021
Libraries ACT – International Mother Language Day
Sunday 21 February is recognised as International Mother Language Day. This day recognises the importance of languages and multilingualism across the world.
To acknowledge International Mother Language Day, and the language of the traditional owners of the land we live on here in Canberra, the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Coordinator for Libraries ACT worked with the Ngunnawal Language group in Canberra to develop an activity sheet with a collection of the Ngunnawal names for native animals around our region.
You can visit the children’s area of your local library branch and hunt around to find all of the animals and their Ngunnawal names or write ‘hello’ on the wall in your own language to help Libraries ACT display how many languages are active in our local community!
For more information in relation to International Mother Language Day please visit your local library branch.  
This email has been authorised by the ACT Regulatory Authority (CECA). CECA are responsible for administering the National Quality Framework within the ACT.
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